D-8 Organization for Economic Cooperation

Note Verbale No: TRADE/22/259 .
Subject: Concerns of Indonesia regarding implementation of the D-8 PTA

The D-8 Secretariat presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic
Republic of Iran and has the honour to enclose the Note Verbale No. D/01026/06/2022 of 27
June 2022 received from the Republic of Indonesia regarding their concerns with the
implementation of the D-8 PTA.

The Secretariat has further the honour to request the concerned Ministry/Authority to kindly
communicate their feedback to the Secretariat at the earliest convenience to facilitate the

procedures of full implementation of the D-8 PTA by the Republic of Indonesia.

The D-8 Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of
the Islamic Republic of Iran the assurances of its highest consideration.

Encl.: As siated
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ra.8 Cieaneat-on for Economic Cooparanen

Istanbul, 28 June 2021

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Iran
D-8 Commissioner’s Office

Copy to:
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Indonesia
D-8 Commissioner’s Office



